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Dear Colleagues, 
 

The organizing committee of the twelfth annual international congress of 
obstetrics and gynecology is delighted to invite you for attendance and 
participation on the 30th and 31st of May 2007 at the J. W. Marriott Mirage Hotel. 
The congress remains an annual popular venue for all obstetricians and 
gynecologists in Egypt. 
The main target is to serve women toward a happy prosperous and healthy life. 

The conference will provide a forum for exchange of most recent generated 
scientific information and experience in the specialty of obstetrics and 
gynecology and in many related topics. 
This annual congress remains an outstanding educational opportunity and an 
excellent contribution to our field. The scientific program is well underway. The 
congress is of considerable interest for the clinicians, postgraduate students, 
and for all senior staff to exchange experience and information. The weather at 
that time is marvelous in Cairo, and that helps in preparing for the social 
activities which are an opportunity for recreation and stimulation after the 
scientific sessions. 
 
 
 
President of the Congress 
 

Prof. Mohamed N. El-Mahallawi 
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